
 

February 22, 2018 
 
TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 
SUBJECT:  Instructional Materials Ordering for the 2018−19 School Year  

The educational materials ordering system known as EMAT will close at 12:00 p.m. CST on 
April 2, 2018. School districts and open-enrollment charter schools should place orders for 
instructional materials needed for the 2017−18 school year on or before April 2, 2018. EMAT 
will reopen for ordering materials for the 2018−19 school year on May 1, 2018. 

School districts and charters schools are required to certify annually to the State Board of 
Education and the commissioner that, for each subject in the require
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